
Principal’s Update – 4 July 2025 

 

Dear all 

 

Thank you for your contribution to our school throughout the past term including attending 

committee meetings, subject selection evenings, Parent Teacher Student nights, school 

concerts, supporting carnivals and school camps just to name a few. It has been a very busy 

term with all students receiving reports and Years 11 and 12 engaging in StuVac and 

assessment weeks. By the way Year 9 are receiving their reports today. 

 

While Tuesday was a particularly bad day in terms of the weather it was wonderful to see 

how many parents and students attended the Year 10 PTS evening. Thank you also to Year 

10 parents who managed to attend the Year 10 interview week. 

 

Term 3 is often a less frenetic term in the main, except for Year 12. In weeks 2 and 3 they will 

sit their trial HSC examinations. Then throughout term 3, Year 12 students who have major 

works or performances or who are studying Languages will sit aspects of the actual HSC. 

 

Of course in term 3 we have two camps. In week 6, there is the Year 9 ski camp and in week 

8, the Year 8 camp.  Then the term finishes with Year 11 final Preliminary exams before they 

transition to Year 12 and the start of their HSC year. 

 

In week 4, Years 9, 8, and 7 will do another state wide literacy and numeracy test called 

'Check-In'. Each year will sit two one hour tests in literacy and numeracy. 

 

One of the highlights of the term is the annual art exhibition commencing on Friday 22 

August. Definitely not to be missed. 

 

Well, today is a lovely sunny day and I hope that over the next two weeks we have many 

more lovely winter's days. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful break and a reminder that students will return on Tuesday 22 

July. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Susan 

 

---- 

 

Dr Susan Wyatt 

Principal  

Mosman High School 

T: 02 99681006 

E: mosman-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


